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26th November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Choir Performance At The Christmas Fayre And The Iver Light Festival 
 
This year, both the Iver Christmas Lights Switch On event and our Christmas Fayre are on the same 
day, Saturday 1st December. At our fayre, the choir performance will be towards the end of the 
event, just before the raffle is drawn. We anticipate the children will sing at around 2.30pm and 
would need to be here at the fayre at 2.15pm.   
 
For the Christmas Light Switch on the children will need to be at the Village Hall, in uniform, at 
4.30pm. They will be singing two songs prior to the lights switch on. Please could you pick up your 
child from the village hall after we have sung, at around 4.45pm. Should your child be walking from 
the Junior School to the Infants School and again then home on their own, please let us know so we 
can release them after the event.     
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Bjorck 
 

 
Choir Performance At The FISA Fayre and The Christmas Light Festival 

 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________ Class: ___________________ 
 

My child will be taking part in the performance at the FISA Iver Christmas Fayre at IVJS. 
 
I will be taking and picking my child up when they take part in the performance at the Iver 
Lights Switch On event 
 
My child will be making their own way to and home from taking part in the performance at 
the Iver Lights Switch On event 

 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ Date: ______________ 

(Parent/Guardian) 
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